OUR LADY OF SORROWS SCHOOL



In Faith and Love we build Christian Community

575 Slocan Street, Vancouver, B.C. V5K 3X5 · (604) 253-2434 · Fax 604-253-1523 E-mail: office@myolosschool.com · Web-site: www.ourladyofsorrows.ca

June 10, 2020

Dear Parents:

I hope this letter finds you all safe and healthy.

The last few months have been challenging, emotional, and stressful for us all. Our normal, day-to-day duties have changed, and we realize that what we knew, and did, in the past looks different today.

Our school has shown tremendous progress even when confronted with what could be the biggest challenge that we've ever faced – the impact of COVID-19. The school staff have been working hard to make sure that our children remain safe while continuing with their education. Our teachers continue to teach, but in different ways, and Mr. Balletta and the PEC remain diligent to find ways to provide the best learning experience possible for our children.

With regards to the parent participation, we are abolishing your remaining required number of hours which is for the time period from March to the end of the school year. This includes Bingo participation until further notice. However, anyone who has not achieved the hours prior to March will need to reconcile those hours. Those families have already been contacted. We will readdress participation and bingo hours in the new school year.

Also, as a reminder please check your emails frequently as the school uses this form of communication to our families.

There is no telling how this will play out, but I believe we as a community will inevitably be stronger together – even when apart.

I pray that you all stay safe and enjoy your family time. If you have any questions or concerns regarding participation you may contact me @ 604-202-8540 or Lisa Mannella @604-454-7362.

Yours truly,

Cidalia Pashalidis

Our Lady of Sorrows PEC Chair